
From:  Jaber, Makram B. <MJaber@mcguirewoods.com> 

Sent:  Wednesday, December 2, 2020 8:35 PM 

To:  Wheeler, Andrew <wheeler.andrew@epa.gov> 

Cc: Idsal, Anne <idsal.anne@epa.gov>; Tsirigotis, Peter <Tsirigotis.Peter@epa.gov>; 
Hutson, Nick <Hutson.Nick@epa.gov  

Subject:  Second Supplement to Petition to Delist Stationary Combustion Turbines as a 
Source Category Subject to Section 112 of the Clean Air Act 

 
Dear Administrator Wheeler:  
 
Please find enclosed a supplement to the August 28, 2019 petition to remove the Stationary 
Combustion Turbine source category from the list of categories of major sources subject to 
regulation under section 112 of the Clean Air Act.   
 
Hard copies will follow by FedEx. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Makram Jaber 
Counsel for Petitioners 
 
Makram B. Jaber  
Partner  
McGuireWoods LLP  
2001 K Street N.W.  
Suite 400  
Washington, DC 20006-1040  
T:   +1 202 857 2416  
M: +1 202 213 6404  
F:   +1 202 828 3356  
mjaber@mcguirewoods.com 


